
September 25, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. David Whitehead 

1101 Westfield Drive 

Oxen Hill, MD 20745 

 

Dear Mr. Whitehead: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of  FBI document # 124-10144-10086, dated December 1, 

1966. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


